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Rev Calum Stark and his wife Liz
along with their sons Douglas and
Fraser are very much looking
forward to joining us in Strathaven
and Drumclog. Calum is dynamic
and has many ideas of how to grow
the life of the congregation in the
church and to enable us to reach

~ out to our community with the hope
| of the Gospel of Christ.

e Induction of Rev Calum Stark e
Thursday 16th December

o 6.45pm for 7pm

Also, Save the date

On Thursday February 10" 2022 at 7pm Philippa Hanna will
be performing an evening of music, celebration and testimony
in Avendale Church, Strathaven. The event is being organised
by a group of local churches working together. Philippa is
one of the UK’s top Christian singer/songwriters and has won
multiple awards for her songwriting and music. Her 6" studio
Album entitled “Come Back Fighting” was number 1 in both
the itunes country chart and the UK Christian and Gospel
music charts.
Philippa will be selling and autographing her most recent
album and new book at the event.
Most of the costs of the event have been covered already,
enabling almost all the proceeds from ticket sales to go
directly towards the work of Compassion.
This will be a ticket-only event suitable for all ages. Numbers
are likely to be restricted as a result of COVID regulations.
Further details onm how to book tickets will be available in
church notices on Sunday and in the next newsletter. Please
book tickets early to avoid disappointment!
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